
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

For Sufficiency of Textbooks and Instructional Materials  

POSTED: September 7, 2018 

As a condition of compliance with Education Code Section 60119 and 
California Code of Regulations, Title 5, Section 9531c, local governing 
boards are required to hold an annual public hearing and adopt a resolution 
stating whether each pupil in the district has, or will have prior to the end of 
that year, sufficient textbooks or instructional materials in each subject 
consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum framework adopted 
by the State Board of Education consistent with the compliance regulations of 
the Williams Settlement. 

Therefore, a public hearing regarding instructional materials sufficiency, for 
the 2018-2019 school year, will be held on September 17, 2018, at the 
regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting of the Oak Park Unified 
School District. The school board meeting will begin at 6:00 pm. The location 
of the meeting will be: 

Oak Park High School Presentation Room – G-9  
899 N. Kanan Road, Oak Park, CA 91377  

 

At this meeting, Resolution #18-22 Regarding Sufficiency of Textbooks and 
Instructional Materials for 2018-19 will be considered for approval.	 

 


